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Clark Hatch (Owner)
c/o Abraham Tingey
Aqua Clear Farms, Inc.
1215 Smith Court
Dixon California 95620

Nola T. Hatch (General Partner)
Hatch Investments, a California Limited 
Partnership
19901 Yorba Linda Boulevard
Yorba Linda, California 92886

RESPONSE TO COMMENTS REGARDING TENTATIVE RESCISSION OF WASTE 
DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS, AQUA CLEAR FARMS, SOLANO COUNTY
In a 29 November 2023 Notice of Public Hearing, Regional Water Quality Control 
Board, Central Valley Region (Central Valley Water Board) Staff circulated tentative 
Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs) for Aqua Clear Farms (Facility) in Solano 
County for consideration by the Central Valley Water Board at a public hearing 
scheduled for 15/16 February 2024.

The attached document notes responses to written comments received by the Central 
Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board from interested persons regarding the 
tentative WDRs for the Facility.

If you have questions regarding the Response To Comments, you may contact Jarrod 
Ramsey-Lewis of my staff at Jarrod.Ramsey-Lewis@waterboards.ca.gov or you may 
contact me at Brad.Shelton@waterboards.ca.gov.

BRAD SHELTON, P.G.
Senior Engineering Geologist
Title 27 Permitting and Mining Unit

Enclosure:
1. Response To Comments

cc: (Via Electronic Mail Including Enclosures)
Abraham Tingey, Aqua Clear Farms
Robert Vick, P.E., The SERES Group
Randall A. Hagen, P.G., C.HG., Pacific GeoScience
Howard Hold, Central Valley Water Board, Sacramento
Kenny Croyle, Central Valley Water Board, Sacramento
Christopher Moskal, Central Valley Water Board, Sacramento
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Mr. Clark Hatch - 2 - 24 January 2024
Aqua Clear Farms

Brianna St. Pierre, State Water Board, Sacramento
Robert Liu, Solano County Public Works, Fairfield
Travis Kroger, Solano County, Solano County Planning Services Division, Fairfield
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